
From: planningcomments@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk
To: Planning Comments (SMDC)
Subject: Comment Received from Public Access
Date: 06 May 2017 09:06:11

Application Reference No. : SMD/2017/0251 Site Address:  Red Lion Inn Boundary Road  Boundary
Staffordshire ST10 2NU Stoke-on-trent 
Comments by: Emma Perkins       
From:  
Phone:
Email:
Submission: Support
Comments: The Red Lion Public House is essential to the economy of the the village. It is an excellent facility
for all the local population, the fact that it is now so busy is a credit to the current landlord and well deserved for
all the hard work he and the team put in. An extension is necessary to provide further seating to allow the
thriving business to prosper further. This will be of benefit to all the local villagers including ourselves.

We fully support the application and were shocked that the council refused it last time, I would like to know on
what grounds ? I see no negative reasons for allowing a business to develop.

The area to be developed is extremely sensible and will not impact on any other services , wildlife , etc
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